

RELEASE IN PART B6

---

**From:** Huma Abedin  
**Sent:** 12/20/2009 6:20:38 PM +00:00  
**To:** H <HDR22@clintonemail.com>  
**Subject:** RE: travel update

lets see what availability will be

---

From: H  
Sent: Sunday, December 20, 2009 1:19 PM  
To: Huma Abedin  
Subject: Re: travel update

If we take 6, then I'll go home. But I want to be sure we'll be sure to go if we take that one.

----- Original Message -----

From: Huma Abedin  
To: H  
Sent: Sun Dec 20 13:17:05 2009  
Subject: RE: travel update

availability on the 6am now

---

From: H  
Sent: Sunday, December 20, 2009 1:07 PM  
To: Huma Abedin  
Subject: Re: travel update

B6

[redacted] Should I take the 6 instead [redacted] ?

----- Original Message -----

From: Huma Abedin

To: H

Cc: ValmoroLJ@state.gov <ValmoroLJ@state.gov>

Sent: Sun Dec 20 13:01:25 2009

Subject: travel update

Iona and I wanted to give you an update on travel  
both Alonzo and Mario are recommending against travel today  
Reagan is still closed until this afternoon per Alonzo.  
Mario is holding seats on 7am tomorrow.  
As for trains, I talked to Amtrak, they have trains running, some approx 1 hour behind schedule and a couple have canceled but they are running today.  
Iona will be hearing from Melanne in the next few hours or so about whether event will be on or canceled tomorrow.  
I will keep you updated

-----  
**PR\_RIM\_PAGER\_TX\_FLAG:** true

**PR\_RIM\_MSG\_REF\_ID:** -753810302

**PR\_RIM\_MSG\_FOLDER\_ID:** -5

**PR\_RIM\_DELETED\_BY\_DEVICE:** true

---

**PR\_RIM\_MSG\_ON\_DEVICE\_3\_6:** true

**PR\_RIM\_MSG\_STATUS:** 1